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Crown Resorts Limited
Board Meeting: 18 February 2020

Summary of Responsible Gaming Committee Meeting

PART A: Crown Perth Initiatives

The Responsible Gaming Committee was presented with a detailed paper on the proposed 
implementation of a cashless facility at Crown Perth.  In conjunction with the Risk Management 
Committee, implementation of this initiative has been deferred to a later date to be determined by 
the Committees.

PART B: Section 25 Review Recommendations

Crown has responded to all of the Responsible Gaming Recommendations from the last VCGLR 
Section 25 review, other than Recommendation 9 which requires Crown to undertake an 
independent assessment of the real-time player data analytics tool for carded play which is to be 
completed 12 months after implementation of the tool.  Crown Melbourne has commenced seeking 
input on this from various parties, including the Responsible Gaming Advisory Panel.

PART C: Australian Banking Association Consultation Paper

The Australian Banking Association has released a consultation paper regarding the use of credit 
cards for gambling transactions.  

Betfair is in the process of preparing a detailed written submission in response to the Consultation 
Paper which will submit that, as a betting exchange operator, its business model is very different to 
that of the corporate bookmakers and, that if a prohibition is implemented, there should be a ‘carve 
out’ for betting exchange operators.
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